V]
COMCAST

October 2, 2019

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fi.
Ann Arbor, Ml 48107

Re: Xfinity TV Channel Updates

Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed with Xfinity TV changes and
enhancements. Below we share details regarding new programming that we are launching and

the drop of a channel from our line-up.

New Channel Effective October 29, 2019

For our customers who subscribe to the Xfinity Latino package, on October 29 we will begin
offering a new Spanish-language channel, Kanal D Drama. Kanal D Drama is a Spanish-
language network featuring telenovelas and series. We are communicating this change to our
affected customers through a bill message.

Loss of Channel Effective December 5, 2019

We also wanted to inform you that MVStv will be dropped from Xfinity Latino on December 5.
We are communicating this change to our affected customers through a bill message.

We are excited about the addition to our robust entertainment offerings and for the opportunity
to continue enhancing our Xfinity TV product.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions. Please note my new
phone number and update your records accordingly.

Sincerely,

i

Kyle azurek

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Pilymouth, MI 48170



